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Happy Birthday to the following 

students who celebrated their 

birthdays between   

30th May to 12th June 
Cassius  Pace, Maame-Adwaa Nuamah, Ruby Pereira, 

Jadon MattSiby, Lucas Battin, Dylan Bell, Ashton Pace, 

Angelina Smithson, Amelia Taluypreechachan, Cameron 

Dawkins, Zahra Diab, Tamia-Rose Almelor, Bronte 

Trickett, Samuel Rossetto, Luca Margiotta,  Georgia 

Gabriel, Alana Cooper-Durant 

Athletics Fun Day 
 

DATE:  Thursday 15th June 2017 

VENUE: Cornucopia Res, Cantwell St, Glenwood 

TRANSPORT: Bus 
TIME: PRIMARY 9am-2.00pm 

            INFANTS 10.30am-1.30pm 
 

UNIFORM: Full sports uniform with sports shirt or House Colour shirt, including  hat and jacket 
clearly labelled. 
 

PROGRAM: 20 minutes rotational activities demonstrating athletic track and field skills. 
Come along and support our athletes as they as they show off their amazing athletic abilities. 
There are no Canteen facilities on the day, so please ensure your child has sufficient food and water. 
  

NSWCPS Cross Country 
Good luck to Jazz B and Hannah K who are representing Parramatta Diocese and Mary Immaculate in 
the New South Wales Combined Primary School Cross Country on Friday 16th June at Sydney Sports 
Park. 
  

 

REQUEST 
 

Could you please place spare          

underwear as well as socks for 

boys and stockings for girls in 

your child’s school bag. Also if 

you child has  borrowed spare 

clothes from our school office 

can you please return them to 

office as soon as possible.  

 

School Fees – Term 2  

A big THANK YOU to all the families that have finalised their school fee accounts.  

Term 2 School fees are now overdue. Families who have not finalised payments will 

receive a reminder letter from the Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta       

office. Any family that is experiencing financial difficulty is asked to contact the 

school via email: lewer@parra.catholic.edu.au. 

mailto:lewer@parra.catholic.edu.au


TAPERED THE BARBERSHOP 

 

Shop 15, 216 Farnham Road,  

Quakers Hill 

Ph: 02 9837 1399 

 
 
 
Your Friendly neighbourhood 
Barbers are here. 
No need for bookings, walk in 
only.  

TRADING HOURS 

Monday       9am-5.30pm 

Tuesday      9am-5:30pm 

Wednesday 9am-5.30pm 

Thursday    9am-8.pm 

Friday        9am-5.30pm 

Saturday    9am– 4pm 

Sunday       10am-3pm 

Flip Out Trampoline Arenas | Australia | 

E:  blacktown@flipout.net.au | W: www.flipout.net.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Travel  2017 Application Information  

Our school has partnered with Transport for NSW to use the new online process for you 
to submit school travel applications. 

This means we will be able to process your applications online, making it easier and  
faster for parents, guardians and students to apply for school travel.  You are no longer        
required to submit your application through the school office. 

Applications for school travel in 2017 are now open. Parents, guardians and students are 
encouraged to apply as soon as they are able via:                                                                        
www.transportnsw.info/school-students 

mailto:blacktown@flipout.net.au
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